
Public Comments

No. Comment Comment Date

1 I support the Form 2A submitted by URSA for the Oil and Gas Location Assessment application for 
the BMC F Pad. The proposed location for the BMC F Pad is at the southeast corner of the Planned 
Unit Development (PUD). This location is proposed as a Temporary Water Facility containing 100 frac 
tanks with connecting pipelines to support completion of gas wells. The use of this BMC F Pad will 
reduce truck traffic, dust and potential accidents making the community safer. This pads location is 
not near BMSA residents and will be out of our sight. URSA has indicated that they will finish the 
drilling and completion activities of this phase within a three year period. I support URSA’s proposed 
activities and encourage them to achieve this effort in the timeliest way through the best management 
practices while protecting the health, safety and welfare of the Battlement Mesa Residents.

Charles Hall
149 Willow Creek Trail
Battlement Mesa, Colorado

07/25/2017

2 As they have the right to drill, just get it done and get the place cleaned up. 
Fred Inman
51 Rampart
Battlement Mesa, Colorado

07/26/2017

3 The Form 2A submission by URSA for F Pad is for a temporary 100 Tank Water Facility. By building 
it, URSA will reduce the problems connected with trucking traffic.

07/26/2017

Total: 3 comment(s)

The following comments were provided by members of the public and were 
considered during the technical review of this application.
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